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A scary situation in Cheektowaga reminds us to make sure we don't let anyone into our homes. Always make sure if something seems
wrong, trust your instinct, and contact the police.

According to WGRZ, A Cheektowaga home was recently burglarized after suspects pretended to be utility workers to gain access into the
home. The suspects told the resident they needed to check the water pressure. Cheektowaga Police say the incident happened in the
neighborhood south of St. Joseph Hospital.

Luckily nobody was hurt, but this is a good reminder to be on the look out for suspicious behavior and always ask to see identification from
anyone trying to get into your home.

ADVERTISEMENT

Val's Holiday Shopping Secret: Planning and Budgeting.
Val makes a budget for each person on her list, and she was thrilled to learn about all the tools Good Neighbors Credit Union has to make
planning easier. Click here to learn more!
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Cheektowaga Police ask anyone who may have seen anything suspicious or who may have security camera footage should call police at
(716) 686-3510.
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